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Welcome to the Team, Mike Way! 

Please join me in welcoming our new Director of Safety, Mike 

Way!   

Mike will be overseeing safety processes and procedures for 

all Miller locations and helping ensure that we provide you 

with the safest work environment possible.   

Mike comes to us with over three decades of experience and 

has a proven track record of implementing sustainable organizational change and 

fostering a culture of safety in his previous roles.  

Mike has traveled all over the country, serving the safety needs of heavy industrial 

environments ranging from construction and manufacturing to food processing facilities 

and industrial printshops.  

Mike was a volunteer firefighter and EMT in the early days, which has given him the ability 

to remain calm in chaotic situations and think on his feet to make quick decisions.  

Mike was a journeyman industrial electrician, eventually certifying as a trainer in electrical 

work, then moved on to electrical safety, construction safety and incident investigations.  

“Safety Mike” was born when he accepted his first safety manager role in 1998.  

Mike & his wife are brand new empty nesters and will celebrate their 27th wedding 

anniversary in March. The two live in Chattanooga with 2 spoiled dogs and an oddly 

friendly cat. 

Mike’s interests and hobbies include tinkering with and driving his old school Porsche, 3D 

printing, learning how to master his new laser etching machine, and anything related to 

Star Wars, Marvel, and football. He is a huge UT football fan. He is a lover of live music 

and has seen artists ranging from Lynyrd Skynyrd, Pink and GWAR… and that was just last 
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year!  In the summer he loves to kayak, fish, and travel. He collects rare bourbons and 

enjoys a good old fashioned with a great steak! 

We are excited to have Mike joining our team and look forward to his contributions.  He 

will be making his way around and visiting all the sites, so if you see him, be sure to say 

hello!  

Welcome to the team, Mike!  

 


